
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

21st May 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

I am extremely excited to announce that I will be running an ‘Annie’ workshop for all 
students at Haydock High School.  

Date: Friday the 28th May 

Time: 3:00 – 5:00pm  

The workshop will include all aspects of performing arts. We will be learning dance 
choreography, singing and lots of acting! There will also be an opportunity for solo singers 
too.  

The workshop will be aimed at creating a small section of the musical ‘Annie’ and will be 
performed at Haydock’s Performing Arts Summer Showcase this year. Date is yet to be 
confirmed and more details will follow after half term.  

If students are interested in attending the ‘Annie’ workshop and are keen to get a step 
ahead, we will be covering the following songs during the session:  

‘Tomorrow’ 

‘Hard Knock Life’ 

‘Maybe’ 

‘Little Girls’ 

I hope to see as many students there as possible as we aim to make this the best 
performing arts showcase yet.  

Kind regards and warmest wishes,  

 

Miss Fagan  

Dance and Performing Arts Teacher.  

 

  


